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Will:  Attached are revised C-102 plats correcting the Range numbers.  Thanks for catching this. 
 
The applications, prehearing statements and the Mitchell affidavit filed in these consolidated cases
state the pool is the Red Lake Glorieta-Yeso Pool (51120).  That is the pool to which we understand
these wells will be assigned.
 
After further analysis following submission of the well proposal letters, Percussion has determined
the better depths for these initial wells are 3,400 for Smashing Pumpkin well and 3,500 for Oasis well
as reflected on the cross section submitted at the hearing.
 
Thanks for getting these drafted and let me know if you need anything else.
 

Michael H. Feldewert
Partner, Holland & Hart LLP
110 N Guadalupe St, Suite A, Santa Fe, NM 87501
T 505.988.4421
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From: Jones, William V, EMNRD <WilliamV.Jones@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Monday, May 20, 2019 6:37 PM
To: Michael Feldewert <MFeldewert@hollandhart.com>; Brooks, David K, EMNRD
<DavidK.Brooks@state.nm.us>
Cc: Murphy, Kathleen A, EMNRD <KathleenA.Murphy@state.nm.us>; Wade, Gabriel, EMNRD
<Gabriel.Wade@state.nm.us>; Podany, Raymond, EMNRD <Raymond.Podany@state.nm.us>
Subject: Percussion Cases 20233 and 20228
 
Hello Mike,
These are drafted but first…
 
Would you please ask Percussion to send another affidavit in each Case with:
                A.            New proposed C-102 for each of these wells with any additional data they now
have including corrected Ranges (the Range numbers in the exhibits did not match the application).

mailto:MFeldewert@hollandhart.com
mailto:WilliamV.Jones@state.nm.us
mailto:DavidK.Brooks@state.nm.us
mailto:KathleenA.Murphy@state.nm.us
https://clicktime.symantec.com/3QaGC8xQ7TtFUhURt3oZQnN7Vc?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.hollandhart.com%2F
mailto:XXXXXXX@hollandhart.com
https://clicktime.symantec.com/3WAwoTf2x537MrRkSNdq4uj7Vc?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.linkedin.com%2Fcompany%2Fholland-%26-hart-llp
https://clicktime.symantec.com/3PXmBsGs8ceA6DEyfkZ4V5c7Vc?u=http%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fhollandhart
https://clicktime.symantec.com/32oZgc8zBkscMHfKKb8wJkj7Vc?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.hollandhart.com%2Fvcard%2Fxxxxxxx





HOLLAND&HART































                B.            Clarification on TVD.  Proposal letter depth was much shallower than the
Geologists depth.  I could assume 3400 feet is correct, but should ask for clarification.
                C.            Clarification on the Pool name - if Percussion could obtain it from Ray Podany in
Artesia.  If not, I will go with the one in these drafts.
 
Thank You Much,
Will
 
William V. Jones, P.E.
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
Engineering and District IV – Santa Fe
505-419-1995 work cell
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/about.html
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